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Update your Browser Security
Beginning December 1, 2006, in accordance with U.S. Treasury policy, ALL CM/ECF USERS paying
filing fees on-line must use a browser or system-to-system (OCI) interface that supports 128 bit
encryption.   Browser versions supporting 128 bit encryption are as follows: 

Internet Explorer 6.0 (Recommended) 
Mozilla Firefox 1.5 or higher 
Mozilla 1.7 or higher 
Netscape 7.x 
Safari 1.2 (for MAC users) 

Not Recommended: 
Internet Explorer 5.5 or lower 

If your browser cannot support 128 bit encryption, you will receive the message:
 "page cannot be displayed."

If you receive this message, please upgrade your browser/contact your Bankruptcy software vender.

Clear Your Browser Cache
If when attempting to pay filing fees under the CM/ECF “Utilities” menu, you find that the menu
selection for “Internet Payments Due” does not appear, your browser may be looking at an old version
of the web page.  To fix this you will need to clear you cache.  Please visit the following link for
detailed instructions on how to do this.

http://www.nynb.uscourts.gov/multimedia.htm

Pop-ups Have You Blocked?
Pop-up blocking software and pop-up blocking features in web browsers may prohibit your ability to
view the filing fee payment screens. You can set your pop-up blocker to allow pop-ups from CM-ECF or
you can turn-off the pop-up blocker entirely.  Doing so will allow the Pay.gov screens to display.

For more information on the CM-ECF Internet credit card payment system, please visit ...

http://www.nynb.uscourts.gov/usbc/cmecf/CCPaymentForFilers.pdf


